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July 29, 2015 
 
Jeffrey R. Gaudiosi, Esq. 
Executive Secretary 
Public Utilities Regulatory Authority 
Ten Franklin Square  
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
 
Re: Docket No. 14-12-21 – Joint Investigation by DPH and PURA of REJA’s 

(Rainbow Springs) Request to Cease Operations as a Water Company 
 
Dear Mr. Gaudiosi: 
 
This letter is a request from DPH date July 21, 2015 for a contact person/persons from 
Aquarion Water Company of Connecticut in the above referenced docket. Please add the 
contact below to the service list. 
 
Debra E. Kirven 
Controller 
600 Lindley Street  
Bridgeport, CT 06606 
dkirven@aquarionwater.com 
 
 
Should you have any questions concerning the foregoing, please contact me at your 
convenience at (203) 337-5990. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Joshua Unger 
Senior Regulatory Compliance Specialist 
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